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Shire of Mundaring
ON THE TRAIL

1   April Ordinary 
Council Meeting  
Tuesday 8 April    
6.30pm  
Shire Administration 
Centre
The agenda is available on the website, 
Administration Centre or at our libraries. 
Meetings will be live streamed via the Shire’s 
website mundaring.wa.gov.au/council-
livestreams-and-recordings
2   Djeran: Dry 

Days, Dewy Night 
presented by 
Simon Cherriman  
Monday 7 April  
6pm to 7.15pm 
Boya Community Centre
Join wildlife ecologist Simon for an 
environmental education session on Djeran. 
Bookings essential via events.humanitix.
com/070425.
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Shire President’s Message New Drop and Go Station at Red Hill Waste Facility
Shire of Mundaring residents now have 
another option for recycling with the 
introduction of a Drop & Go station at Red 
Hill Waste Management Facility.   
This new service is part of an extension of 
the Shire’s existing Containers for Change 
program, making it easier and more 
convenient for residents to recycle eligible 
containers. This new station complements 
the existing collection point at Coppin 
Road, giving residents even more options to 
recycle and earn refunds.  
Drop & Go allows you to bag your eligible 
10¢ containers, label them with your 
Containers for Change member number, and 
drop them off without the need to wait.  
 

Your refund will be processed automatically  
via your nominated payment method.  
The Red Hill Waste Facility is located at 
1094 Toodyay Road, Red Hill and is open:  
Monday to Saturday: 8am to 4pm 
Sunday: 10am to 4pm.  

Hi everyone,

We’re proud to call the 
Shire of Mundaring, with its 
rich and fascinating history, 
our home. That’s why 
Council is excited to share 
our Local Heritage list, 
which highlights the buildings, landmarks and 
places that tell the story of our community’s 
history. We’re inviting you to be part of this 
journey as your local knowledge is invaluable 
in shaping how we honour our shared history. 
Visit engage.mundaring.wa.gov.au/heritage 
to view the list and share your thoughts. A 
big thank you to our local history groups for 
working with the Shire to celebrate and protect 
our heritage for future generations. 

The Shire’s application to make a submission 
on the proposed North Stoneville development 
has been approved. We welcome the 
opportunity to present the impact this urban 
townsite will have on our regional road network 
and the bushfire risk to people and property.  
Our submission will also explore the potential 
cost to ratepayers of managing the public 
open space and proposed conservation area. 
The full hearing is set for September 2025 at 
the State Administrative Tribunal. 

School holiday fun is coming soon as we 
celebrate Youth Week WA from 10 to 17 April, 
recognising the positive contributions of young 
people in our community. Join us for activities 
like Dodge n Disco - a great way to connect 
with friends and stay active. Find out more at
bit.ly/DodgenDisco  
Are you curious about the wildlife on your 
property? Join our new Land for Wildlife 
program. Members enjoy expert advice, free 
workshops and access to our Wildlife Camera 
Loan Program to see what’s living in your 
backyard! Your contributions will support 
conservation efforts and help secure funding 
for new projects. Become a champion for 
nature and help protect native wildlife while 
creating thriving habitats for the future. To 
find out more visit mundaring.wa.gov.au/
landforwildlife

I hope to see you out and about enjoying the 
best of what the Shire of Mundaring has on 
offer!

Paige McNeil
Shire President

Dodge ‘n’ Disco Youth Event
Friday 11 April 2025 
5.30pm to 8.30pm 
Swan View Youth Centre  
Calling all 12 to 17 year olds to 
join us for a night of dodgeball 
and dancing! Show off your 
dodgeball skills, then hit the silent 
disco or relax in the chill-out 
zone. Don’t miss the fun!
Bookings essential via Eventbrite 
bit.ly/DodgenDisco

What’s on

Our new Parent Study Station at Boya Library lets parents study while 
their little ones play safely beside them. A laptop is available for loan if 
needed, making it even easier to focus. To book, contact the libraries 
team on (08) 9290 6755 or email gills@mundaring.wa.gov.au. 

DIY Home Energy Audit Kits are now available 
at Shire of Mundaring Libraries. Residents, as part of the Switch  
Your Thinking Energy Efficiency Pilot Program (EEPP), can loan 
these kits to audit home energy use to find potential savings. 
Contact Mundaring or Boya Library for more information.

Discover new Library resources 


